
Tomahawk Elementary Board Update April 11 

Tomahawk Strategic Plan 

April Newsletter 2023  

Currently Working On 

Teaching and Learning 
o Explicit Instruction  
o We will be continuing our work with Explicit Instruction next school year.  

We have a meeting on April 6th.  This meeting will discuss furthering our 
work with explicit instruction and also how the swivl camera fits into our 
work.  

 
 

Whole Student 

o -PBIS (Hatchet Pride) 
o We continue to have both Tier I and Tier 2 Hatchet Pride meetings.  We 

are striving for consistency throughout the building with our matrixes of 
expectations being visible throughout all areas of the building and 
consistency of follow through. 

 
 

 
Communication and Community Engagement Pillar 
Monthly Newsletter – Linked to this report 
 
Family Engagement Night – 5:30-7:30 p.m. 
  
 
 

Workforce Pillar 
Building Leadership Team: At our Building Leadership meeting on April 11th we will 
continue to work on a master schedule.  We purchased access to a library of elementary 
schedules so we will explore a variety of elementary master schedules and find a schedule that 
matches our priorities and the goals of the strategic plan. Our goal is to have a master schedule 
for the elementary completed prior to staff leaving for summer break. 
on & Community Engagement Pillar 

 

Communication & Community Engagement Pillar 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iZLGYdZ9KGAm6eyVa9cjEjYrhlKVwYbAU5YyvmfdCDA/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.tomahawk.k12.wi.us/schools/elementary/families/April-Newsletter-2023.pdf

